
   

                                         
                                           
                            

 

                     
                      
              

 

VanSusteren, Jane@CALFIRE 

From: Thomas Walz <twalz4038@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 7:03 AM
To: Public Comments@BOF 
Subject: Revise emergency notices 

Warning: this message is from an external user and should be treated with caution. 

I believe a helpful change to the existing rules would be to make emergency notices a two year expiration term rather 
than 1 year with a 1 year extension. With the shortages of available logging capacity it is very difficult to schedule or 
even find logging capacity. A two year time period would help alleviate those difficulties 
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